From: Michael Ranieri

To: Aaron King

Cc: Sandra R. Keeney; Angela Carmon; Chris Murphy; Lee Garrity; John Larson
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Case #3527 - 697 Salisbury Ridge Road

Date: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8:24:03 AM

Thank you, Aaron, I’m sure we will continue our search!
Michael and Milla

On Aug 1, 2022, at 8:43 PM, Aaron King <aaronk@cityofws.org> wrote:

Michael-
| wanted to acknowledge confirmation of the request to withdraw case W-3527. | have copied the appropriate
staff on this email along with Council Member Larson to make them aware of the request.

| realize things didn't work out as you hoped on this rezoning. If you continue to search for a permanent home
for the Flour Box, please let me know if Planning staff can be of assistance in helping to identify properties that
are already zoned appropriately or properties where said zoning is recommended.

Thanks,
AK

From: Michael Ranieri <laxdad77@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 5:38 PM

To: Aaron King <aaronk@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Case #3527 - 697 Salisbury Ridge Road

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? Does
the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or open
attachments. Click the Report Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems.

City of Winston-Salem
ONE TEAM
Committed to Excellence

All e-mails including attachments sent to and from this address are subject to being released to the media and the public in accordance with the North Carolina Public
Records Law.
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